

# South Central States Fedora Users Group Meeting @ TCDL: 21 May 2019

## What

[South Central States Fedora Users Group Meeting](#).

The meeting will include:

- presentations on current implementations and work underway at peer institutions
- discussion for users considering Fedora
- conversations intended to foster collaboration among users and in support of the Fedora project

We will be asking for attendees to present briefly upon their various projects.

## Who

We welcome anyone in the region both currently using Fedora or considering using Fedora for the management of digital assets as a repository or archive. This meeting is for all ranges of technical skill level.

**This event is included with registration for the 2019 Texas Conference on Digital Libraries or you may register for the Pre-Conference date only:**  
<https://www.tdl.org/tcdl/>

## When

Tuesday, 21 May 2019

8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

## Where

[Commons Learning Center](#) on the J.J. Pickle Research Campus in Austin, Texas.

Room: Tower 1.112

Please see the official 2018 [TCDL website](#) for accessibility information

## Agenda

8:00-8:15	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Arrival &amp; Registration</li></ul>	
8:15-8:30	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Welcome</li><li>• Introductions</li></ul>	
8:30-9:15	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Fedora Update (video) &amp; discussion</li></ul>	
9:15-10:00	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Community Projects:<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ <a href="#">Designing a Migration Path Grant</a> (Andrew Weidner)</li><li>◦ <a href="#">Sam-rax-alon*</a> updates (Ryan Steans)</li></ul></li></ul>	
10:00-10:15	Break	
10:15-11:30	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Institutional (etc.) project updates:<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ UH</li><li>◦ <a href="#">UT - DAMS ecosystem</a></li><li>◦ UT Benson - Grant project update/Islandora 8</li><li>◦ TAMU</li><li>◦ TDL</li></ul></li></ul>	

11:30-12:00	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Governance <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>◦ Next co-chair</li> <li>◦ Currently: Anne (rolling off!), Nick Woodward (-May 2020)</li> </ul> </li> <li>• Winter meeting</li> <li>• Wrap-up and action items recap</li> </ul>	
	*Samvera, Hyrax, and Avalon	

Shared notes document: <https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XMaYBtCqZBoxnx4jb1NzTkmew7KbFMyAXCHKIdzOVvw/edit?usp=sharing>